
From: Vig Krishnamurthy <Vignesh.Krishnamurthy@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 12:03 PM 

To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 

<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Gift 

  

Hello Comptroller Rehwinkel and Mr Superfine: Today I received a package delivered to our office, 

addressed to me, from from Civiltech Engineering Inc. The box contains about a dozen individually 

wrapped baked goods from fairytale brownies. Based on their website, I estimate the value of this 

product at $38. I am accepting the package on behalf of the City and placing the items in our reception 

area for anyone to enjoy one. 

  

 

  

  



 

  

Thanks 

Vig 

  

  

  

  

Vig Krishnamurthy 

Managing Deputy Commissioner 

office: 312-744-1987 

cell: 312-502-4948 

 

 


